
 

 

 

NOTICE OF THE GOVERNING BOARD  
OF THE FLAGSTAFF UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NUMBER ONE 

 
 
Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the Governing Board 
and to the general public that a quorum of Flagstaff Unified School District’s Governing Board 
and Administration may attend the Arizona School Boards Association (ASBA) Coconino County 
Meeting to be held on Wednesday, October 25, 2017 at 5:30 PM at the Tuba City Primary School 
– Cafeteria, Tuba City, Arizona.  
 
The purpose for the meeting is for ASBA to provide updates on current educational issues and 
information on topics of interest to Board Members and Administrators. 
 
This meeting will be open to the general public, but there will be no public comment.  Meals 
will only be provided to registered participants. Additional registration and agenda information 
can be found at www.azsba.org.  
 
 
 
 
Dated this 9th day of October, 2017 
 
 
 
Flagstaff Unified School District #1 Governing Board 

  
 

 

 

 

http://www.azsba.org/

